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Miss Wimperis says....

What a wonderful, busy week we have had!

Next week it is World Mental Health Day on

Tuesday 10th October. We are asking for

all children to wear something yellow! 

Our Eco- Council are working on their ‘Cut

the Carbon’ project and will be setting

their class challenges to reduce carbon! 

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

reward

Attendance
Champions!

Year 3 (94.8%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Every class had a ‘Scootability’ session!

The children loved it and have learnt to

ride safely! 

Year 4 had a BRILLIANT time meeting Sir

Lenny Henry for the launch of his new

book! The children thought he was

hilarious! 

 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Parent Phonics
Workshops this week! Your support is greatly appreciated. 

#readachievesucceed


